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Clients and Friends,

As we monitor, assess, and respond to rapidly-evolving developments related to the spread of COVID-19, the safety

and health of FormanWatkins employees, their families, and our communities is our most important objective. This is an

unprecedented time filled with unique challenges. To meet these challenges, the Firm has taken a number of actions to

protect the safety of our team while ensuring continued service to our clients.

We continue to follow the recommendations and directives of the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, as well

as State and Local government, for reducing the spread of COVID-19. With very limited exceptions, our entire team is

now working remotely. All such employees have the technology to seamlessly work remotely through the coming

weeks. While our offices are closed to client meetings, we continue to receive mail at each of our locations. Thankfully,

as of today, no FormanWatkins employees have been diagnosed with COVID-19.

The Firm is confident it will provide uninterrupted service to its clients during this time. This confidence is rooted in our

core strength--the over 150 attorneys and staff whose can-do attitudes shine brightest when faced with challenges. We

remain vigilant and prepared to respond as conditions evolve.

Stay safe and healthy.
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